
T E L E  

J.H. HALLEY, 
VICE PRESIDENT, 
BUNKER HILL Coo, 

. P.O. BOX 29, 
KELLOGG, IDAHO. U.S.A. 

X 

Your telex of March 3,1975 is at considerable variance 

with your proposal of January 17, 1975. 

present to Minister. 

Royalties which we believe to be 2/3 your estimate. 

Cannot honestly 

Previous request was only to suspend 

Can you set out total money requirements, terms of 

Sweetheart Smelter Contract. .- 7 

0 0 8 9 1 6  

It seems to us that Bunker Hill and Heclo have much to 

gain and should be prepared to participate. 

J. E. McMYNN 
DEPUTY MINISTER OF MINES 

AND PETROLEUM RESOURCES, 
VICTORIA, BRITISH COLUMBIA. 


